
SUSPENSION OF PROMOTIONS 

Ettalong Bowling Club is committed to adhering to  

Government & Health Guidelines for the safety and  

Protection of our staff, members and their guests as well  

as visitors as a result of  

COVID – 19 

 

Therefore to ensure the recommendation of 1.5 metre social 

distance and non-essential indoor gatherings of greater then  

100 people within a single enclosed area. 

Ettalong Bowling Club are suspending promotions until further notice 

 

Ettalong Bowling Club has to adhere to the information delivered by the Prime Minister on 

18/3/2020 with regard to the 100 rule therefore the decision had to me made to suspend 

the following. 

 

Suspended promotions include: 

 Raffles 

 Entertainment 

 Bingo 

 Trivia 

 Badge Draws 

 Second Chance Draw 

 Functions 

 Courtesy Bus  

 

We appreciate your understanding 

 

                                                               
 

 

Tim McGavin, 

Chief Executive Office, 

Ettalong Bowling Club 


